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Message:

This is to reply to Reference Number 65964, asking if there will be transmissions from UAS and what is
the the maximum flying altitude (AGL, MSL) of the UAS?

Southwest Research Institute does not propose to transmit from UAS under the experimental authority it
has requested. It is not seeking to transmit from UAS.  UAS will operate not more than 1000 feet above
ground level (AGL).  Moreover, applicant will post Notices to Air Missions (NOTAMs) during testing.

Please let us know if you need any additional information.

Respectfully submitted,

Kurt E. DeSoto
Wiley Rein LLP
FCC Counsel to Southwest Research Institute
kdesoto@wiley.law
202.719.7235


